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Stars of the Week!

Technology in action! 

	 §

Homework
This week in our maths lessons we have been 
learning all about 2D and 3D shapes. We have 
been learning their names and talking about their 
properties. Can you go on a shape hunt and take 
photographs of the shapes that you find? Post 
your photographs on SeeSaw for us to share 
together! 

Oblong Rectangle
Square 

Rectangle

Did you know? 
We use the vocabulary ‘square rectangle’ and ‘oblong rectangle’ with 
the children. This is new vocabulary so lots of practise using it at home 
on your shape hunt would be fantastic! 

Next Week
There is going to 
b e a m y s t e r y 
a r r i v a l i n o u r 
unit! Keep looking 
at Seesaw and our 
website gallery to 
keep up with all 
the updates!

Cube Cuboid

It has been delightful to observe children playing with the new 
resources in our reflection corner this week. They have asked 
some many wonderful questions and have been keen to share 
their own thoughts, beliefs and experiences with their friends. 
This term in our RE lessons we are going to be exploring the 
theme of Special Stories with a particular focus on Christianity 
and Islam.  

Learning from each other


